
V Please join us for a coffee and a chat if 

you have any questions relating to the 

special educational needs of your child.  

Mrs Bacon & Mrs Dunphy look forward 

to seeing you. 

Where:  Please come to the school office 

When:  Tuesday 13th February 2024 

Time:  2.30 – 3.00pm 

 

  

 COFFEE 

AFTERNOON 


